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Community views sought for water plan   
 
Westernport Water is planning to engage with its customers and the broader 
community when developing water and sewerage solutions to meet the region’s 
future growth. 
 
Westernport Water’s Managing Director Murray Jackson commenting “We are 
committed to working closely with the communities we service to ensure their 
needs are met.  It’s vital that we explore all options when developing our water 
plan for the next five year period – starting July 2013. 
 
We will have available a number of options for communicating with our 
customers on this plan over the next year and will work with the community to 
identify local views and opinions on water and wastewater services.” 
 
Additionally, we continue to engage the community through our Customer 
Consultative Panel, who have helped us understand the needs and expectations 
of our customers for the past nine years. 
 
We invite interested people to join the volunteer Customer Consultative Panel to 
work with and assist to formulate the preferred future plan by exploring a wide 
range of community views.” 
 
Westernport Water encourages anyone who may be interested in the 
development of Water Plan 3, to register their interest on the website 
www.westernportwater.com.au or call our Customer Service team on 1300 720 
711. 
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